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Happy Easter!  

 

Dates 

Please note these dates are the most up to 

date version, please ensure you check 

them carefully in case of any changes. 

 

11th April – PTFA Easter Disco 6-7pm 

11th April - Finish for the Easter holidays 

29th April – Return to school 

27th May-31st May – Half Term 

19th July – Summer terms ends 

3rd September –Autumn term starts 

 

 

PTFA 

The PTFA are moving at an amazing 

speed with lots of new members joining 

the group, this is wonderful to see. 

If you would like any more information 

regarding our PTFA or feel you could help 

in some way please contact Steve 

Bateman at  

valley-ptfa@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Reminders 

Thursday 11th April – Easter Disco for 

families in the school hall. 6-7pm tickets £1 

available from the school office. 

Refreshments and a raffle will be available 

on the night. Please note parents/ carers 

are responsible for their own children at 

this event. 

Saturday 13th April – Jumble Sale at the 

Village Hall 2-4pm. Any items for sale can 

be dropped off on Saturday morning at 

the village hall. 

Wishing everyone a happy and restful Easter.  

 

Our wonderful cook Tonia cooked up 

an amazing big breakfast for us all!  

Please watch this space for the next 

one! 
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After School Clubs 

Monday –Forest School - £3.00 per 

session (Must be pre-booked) 

Tuesday – Yoga - £1 per session 

Wednesday – Football - £4 per session 

Wednesday – Year 6 Booster session 

Thursday – Board Games Club - £1 per 

session 

Friday – Dance Club - £3.00 per session 

Please pay monies into the office for 

after school club the week of the 

club! 

 o 

Attendance 

 

Reception – 96.88% 

Year 1 – 100% 

Year 2- 85.00% 

Year 3 – 96.43% 

Year 4 – 100% 

Year 5 – 100% 

Year 6 – 91.67% 

Forest School Club 

On a Monday Mrs Simmons will be running a 
Forest School after school session. This is 

suitable for all year groups. 

We need to be quite strict on numbers for this 
session, for safety reasons hence we ask that 
the booking form is completed and returned 
with payment if your child would like to stay. 

Please note this will replace the ASM session. 

Summer Uniform 

 

The children may wear summer uniform 

after Easter. 

 

Girls 

Red & White Checked Summer Dress 

School Cardigan 

White Socks 

Black SHOES 

 

Boys 

Grey knee length shorts 

White shirt 

Tie 

School Jumper 

Grey/ Black Socks 

Black SHOES 

 

Please note children need to ensure they 

have a coat in school in case of rain. 

 

Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled 

with your child’s name – this helps when 

items go missing. 

 

Staff are not responsible for children’s 

clothing. 
 

Parking 

The parking situation has been much 

better lately we ask that you continue 

to park on Riverside and walk up to 

school to avoid congestion on School 

Drive. 

Dogs 

Due to health and safety regulations 

we ask that dogs are not brought onto 

school grounds. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 


